
 
 

 

  

 

11 June 2021 
Dear Parents and carers, 

This term is certainly a very busy one for Year 6!  We have some dates for you to put in your diary; we don't know 

what the position will be with regards to Covid and what schools will be allowed to do and so we will re-evaluate 

nearer the time.   

Tuesday 29th June 
All Year 6 children will be attending their new secondary schools.  Parents will be dropping 
children at their new school and collecting them afterwards. The schools will give you this 
information. 

Wednesday 30th 
June 

Children attending Churchill Academy will be taking part in a drama day at the 
school.  Transport is provided.  Please send your child to school to Banwell as usual on this 
day.   
 
(Children going to any other Secondary schools will continue to attend those schools on 
Tuesday 29th June, Wednesday 30th June and Thursday 1st July) and will return to Banwell 
on the Friday. 

Thursday 8th July   
Year 6 Play:  
Dress Rehearsal to whole school during the school day 
Evening Performance to parents:  6pm – 7pm 

Friday 9th July 
Year 6 Play: 
Morning Performance to parents:  10:15am – 11:15am 
Information about tickets will be sent closer to the time 

Monday 12th & 
Tuesday 13th July 

Sex and Relationships Education (further information to follow later in the term) 

Date to be 
arranged 

PCSO talk ‘Crime and Consequences’ 

Wednesday 14th – 
Friday 16th July 

Mendip Activity Centre (daily attendance) Further information will be sent shortly 

Monday 19th July Year 6 are invited to bring in a white school shirt for children to sign 

Tuesday 20th July 
Last day of term – Year 6 Leavers Service 9:30 - 10:45   (We are hoping parents will be able 
to join us for this very special farewell service.) 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please don't hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks 

Sam Nicholson 
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